Hello Parents & Guardians of Primary 2020 Students,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Welcome to the beginning of our relationship as a team in your child’s education. I am the proud Principal of, what I believe is, an awesome school. Our staff work hard every day to be the best they can be to teach and nurture your child into being their very best. We will do what we can to ensure your child has a safe, respectful learning environment while developing their imagination, confidence and skills in mathematics and literacy along with an appreciation for music and a love of physical activity. Kindness and respect is at the core of everything we do and what we expect from our students and their families. Please consider being involved in the school as a member of the Home and School Association, a member of our School Advisory Council, a lunch monitor or volunteer.  Please know we are a team and we want the best for your child. Attached is the primary orientation information and school supply lists for the French Immersion and English programs. 
Since working remotely, staff did not have the opportunity to meet the children in person like we typically do at our annual primary orientation afternoon and therefore the initial class placement for your child may be temporary as we get to know the children the first few days in September.  We will need to be flexible as we adjust student placement accordingly.  
Thank you,
Sherrial Maloney
Principal


